
Greece, Athens November 8, 2017

TUI Public Services-EUROPE of the WFTU expresses its solidarity with the USB and the
workers  of  Italy  who  strike  on  Friday  November  10  against  the  antiworkers’  –  antipopular
policies of the government of Italy. 

Colleagues,

This, the path of struggle is the only way that can stop the antiworkers’ attack which is being
imposed in all European countries and aims at safeguarding the profits of the business groups.

The only way is the continuous struggle for the defense of the workers’ rights, those who
produce today’s huge wealth.

We express our support and solidarity with your struggle. 

Babis Vortelinos

TUI PS Vice President

Coordinator of Europe


